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Ref: 18-19-138


24 January 2019


TO ALL PARENTS/CARERS OF YEAR 9 PUPILS

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Guided Choices Evening

With reference to our letter dated 10 December 2018, I am writing to remind you that the Guided Choices evening (Key Stage 4 Courses) is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 29 January 2019 between 16.00 and 19.30.

The following arrangements have been made for your convenience to accommodate the large number of parents and pupils expected on the evening.

From 16.00 Post 16 Providers will be available to visit and talk to in the Exam Hall.

From 16.30, all departments will present individual displays of all the Key Stage 4 courses available.  The Key Stage 4 Guided Choices Handbook will be available on the night and also via the website prior to the evening.  There will be a chance for you to talk to staff and obtain more information about the courses on offer. 

There will be three presentations in the Events Hall given by Mr I Hudson (Assistant Headteacher) and Mrs G Harrison-Jones (Headteacher) about the guided choices process.  The presentations are at 16.30, 17.30 and 18.30 and you are invited to attend one of these.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 29 January 2019 and hope you will find the evening interesting, informative and enjoyable.

Yours sincerely




Mrs S Seve
Head of Year 9
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